
Cardinal After-School Program (ASP)   Permission Slip  

No School Friday Field Trip - February 16, 2018 

3rd – 5th grd ASP only 

~ CAVE OF THE MOUNDS ~ 

Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                                                                                                                           

Periodically throughout the year our ASP students will have opportunities to learn about different career 

clusters, occupations and studies around our world!  Our next field trip planned is Friday, February 16.  This 

field trip is specific for our 3rd – 5th grade ASP students only.  This is a Professional Development Day for 

Teachers and on No Student Fridays-- busses do not run.  Those students interested in participating in this 

opportunity will need to be dropped off at school no earlier than 7:45a.m. and have a parent/guardian pick 

him/her up by 3:30 p.m. at our school.                    No ASP busses will run on these field trip days. 

This permission form is for your student to participate in this No School ASP Friday Field Trip day!  We hope 

you understand the value of your student’s involvement in these opportunities and the advantages they will 

bring to his/her learning and self-development.  Due to the planning required for this trip students need to 

have this permission form to the office or Mrs. Lowery NO LATER THAN MONDAY, FEB. 12th.  

ASP Friday Field Trip    02/16/18 

I hereby give my 3rd – 5th grade ASP daughter(s)/son(s) (print name on line below): 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

permission to participate in the No School Friday Field trip on Friday, February 16th .  I 

understand that this field trip will entail a visit to the Cave of the Mounds located near Blue 

Mounds, WI.  I also understand that I will be responsible for bringing my ASP 3rd – 5th grade 

student(s) to school by 8:00 a.m. and for picking up my student(s) from school by 3:30 p.m. 

 Phone number I can be reached at on Friday, Feb. 16th during the hours of                      
8 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.:                _____________________________________ 

 Please choose one of the following lunch options: 
                        __________  bring sack lunch                         _______ school sack lunch 

 Please choose one of the following milk options: ___  white milk    ___chocolate milk 
 

                                                

Parent/Guardian Signature       Date                              

THIS PERMISSION FORM NEEDS TO BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY, FEB. 12th. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Linda Lowery, After-School Program Coordinator, at 565-2256 ext. 105.   


